PGLARIS

After the first race we have noticed some rear torque arm aluminum travel arms making contact with
the side of the tunnel on the right hand side, directly behind the steel torque arm mounting plate. Check
your 2013 600R 1Q for this contact. If you find that the right hand RTA travel arm has been contacting
the tunnel remove the rivet that secures the aluminum tunnel plate to the running board. Clamp the

aluminum plate tight to the side of the tunnel, drill a new hole through the plate/running board and
install a new steel rivet.




